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White Flag Ministry
Received since October 1st: 	 $	  44,855.00	

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       149,700.00
Pledged:					     $	  29,445.00 

	
	

	

 Sunday, February 2, 2019
  9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
  9:30am	 Sunday School 
 10:10am 	 Sanctuary Choir
 10:30am	 Worship Service
  
 Tuesday, February 4th
 5:00pm	 Finance Meeting
 6:00pm	 Pastor Search Committee Meeting

 Wednesday, February 5th 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Youth & Children Activities
 6:15pm 	 Adult Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 6th 
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 7:30pm 	 Fine Arts Concert - American Spiritual
		  Ensemble

Saturday, February 8th
 Bales Baby Shower - Fellowship Hall

A gift has been given in loving memory of
EUGENE BARNETT

by
Jerry & Karen Vanover

A gift has been given in memory of 
GEORGE FRED COMBS

by 
Glenn & Frankie Sasser

Serving at White Flag this week:
 02/03: Monday - Jeff Tipton
 02/04: Tuesday - Hometown Bank
 02/05: Wednesday - Chandler & Barnes
 02/06: Thursday - Trinity Methodist
 02/07: Friday - Cassie Couch

AVOID THE CHRISTMAS RUSH!
The First Baptist Church Shoebox Ministry invites you to 
participate year around. Each month we will be collecting items 
that can be placed in the shoeboxes. For the month of February 
we are collecting washcloths, bars of soap and children’s 
toothbrushes.  You will find collection boxes marked “Shoebox 
Ministry” at entrances and in the hall outside the church office. 

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Darlene Litteral and 
Brooke Litteral in the passing of their father and grandfather,
Pearl Day.

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family and friends of 
Ed Setser.

Wednesday, February 5th:
 Menu			  Volunteers
 Spaghetti		  Donna Davis
 Salad			  Shari Huff
 Bread & Dessert	 Debbie Watts

Dear Church family,
Thank you for your many expressions of love and sympathy during 
the passing of our loved-one, Eugene Barnett. Your notes, the calls, 
and the memorial donations have all touched our hearts. A special 
thank you to the O.W.L.S. and Paul Sims for coming to be with us at 
the funeral.  
Sincerely,
Danny & Marsha



 
First Baptist Church at Worship

 
The Fourth Sunday after Epiphany 

February 2, 2020 
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning 

 
Scripture Lessons

Micah 6:1-8 
Psalm 15 

Matthew 5:1-12 
 

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
The Lord Desires These Things

 
Sermon by Jefferson Calico

“Blessed”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Paul Sims
	          202-0595
	            
If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on voice mail. Messages will be 
monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   J. Bill Sosh
	         224-8635

USHERS & GREETERS
February 2, 2020

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. J. Bill Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Colleen Darabant
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

 January 26th Summary:
		
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $               8,950.00	
        Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:	 $          174,674.00
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $          171,497.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                     19.93

Loose change received in February will benefit the Corbin Communiy 
Backpack Program.

February 2nd:
	       Nursery: 		  Marcee Hopper & Michaela Hopper
	      
	  Children’s Church:    	 Lynn Tipton
				    Cheryl Landrum & Nancy Rich

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, February 2nd
are placed in honor of 

FRANKIE SASSER
(for her birthday on February 8th)

by
 Bob, Kim, Rachel and Rob Croley;

Janne Beam and Alexis, Cody, and Clara Jacobson
Glenn II, Julie, Lily, and Luke Sasser

CBF Survey: Your 15 min. = $5 of CBF missions & 
ministry support
Fifteen minutes of your time can help shape the future of the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship and at the same time, unlock financial 
support for CBF Global Missions and theological education. From now 
until Feb. 2, the Cooperative Baptist Fellowship wants to hear from you 
(and all Cooperative Baptists!) about your church ministry involvement 
and personal ministry aspirations. For each of the first 3,000 people 
to submit CBF’s survey, $5 will be donated to the Offering for Global 
Missions and theological education. 
To take the survey, please visit www.surveymonkey.com/r/
boldfaithfulness6. 
For a paper copy of the survey, please contact the church office. 

 

◄ Jan 2020 February  2020  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1  

 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
5:00pm Finance Meeting 

5  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Youth & Children 
Activities 
6:15pm Adult Bible Study 
7:00pm Sanctuary Choir 
Rehearsal 

6  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
 
7:30pm Fine Arts Concert: 
American Spiritual 
Ensemble 

7  
 

8  
Bales Baby Shower –
Fellowship Hall 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
4:00pm Baptist Housing 

12  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Youth & Children 
Activities 
6:15pm Adult Bible Study 
7:00pm Sanctuary Choir 
Rehearsal 

13  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
1:00pm TriCounty Bridge 

14  
5:30pm Cards 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
 

18  
5:00pm Lydia’s Cloth –Dial 
In 

19  
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Youth & Children 
Activities 
6:15pm Adult Bible Study 
7:00pm Sanctuary Choir 
Rehearsal 

20  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
1:00pm TriCounty Bridge 

21  
 

22  
 

23 Transfiguration  
 

24  25  Shrove Tuesday 
 
5:15 Church Council 

26 Ash Wednesday 
5:30pm Dinner 
6:15pm Youth & Children 
Activities 
6:15pm Adult Bible Study 
7:00pm Sanctuary Choir 
Rehearsal 

27  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
1:00pm TriCounty Bridge 

28  
 

29  
 

 


